Comment for planning application 21 /00517 /F

Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith

Organisation

Name Roger Corke

Address The Cottage,Church Lane,Hornton,Banbury,0X15 6BY

Type of Comment Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Nothing better sums up the difference in attitude between the people responsible for the

unlawful Wroxton Motocross Track and the community nearby than these two photographs,
taken today - Sunday, April 11. The country is in mourning over the death of a much-loved
member of the Royal Family and the village of Hornton is playing its part. We have two
flagpoles in the village and, on both of them, the Union Flag was being flown today at half
mast in tribute to Prince Philip. It just doesn't seem appropriate to do anything else. Yet, half
a mile away today, 150 vehicles turned up for a motocross practice day on the track, as
though it was just a normal Sunday. And, of course, for the people organising yet another
lucrative session at this unlawful facility it was: they did not, of course, tell the local
community that they were going to hold this event - despite the promise of both Mr Pounder
and Mrs Kerwood to keep people living nearby aware of when meetings would be held.
Neither did they think appropriate to cancel this event under the circumstances.
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